
 

REFLECTIONSREFLECTIONSREFLECTIONSREFLECTIONS    
 

July 12, 2017 
 

MINISTER 

GREG L. LONG 
 

MUSIC MINISTER YOUTH/OUTREACH MINISTER 

GREG WILSON ASHLEY BRAMBLETT 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

Sign up for flowers by September 1Sign up for flowers by September 1Sign up for flowers by September 1Sign up for flowers by September 10000thththth.  Sign.  Sign.  Sign.  Sign----up up up up 
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AAAAltar ltar ltar ltar and Foyer Flowersand Foyer Flowersand Foyer Flowersand Foyer Flowers    
It is time once again for an opportunity to sign up for 

flowers for the altar and foyer.  The sign-up book will be 

located on the table in the front hallway until Sunday, 

September 10, 2017.  To ensure getting the special date 

you want, please sign up right away. You may also email 

your request to pgbc@pgbctn.org and a confirmation will 

be sent to you by return email.  Coulter’s Florist will bill 

you directly for the flowers you order.  The cost of the 

flowers, delivery, and tax is $37.09.  For additional 

information or if you have any questions, please call the 

church office at 865-977-1526.   

Church Plant - Pleasant Grove @ College St. 

If you would like to learn more about the progress of the 

new church plant, please view the Facebook page:  

“Pleasant Grove At College  Street”.  Currently, the 

church plant is meeting every week for small groups or 

worship service.   

The church plant is planning to launch weekly worship 

services beginning in August 2017.    

Ordination ServiceOrdination ServiceOrdination ServiceOrdination Service    

As most of you know, Pleasant Grove has started a new 

church plant in Maryville called Pleasant Grove @ 

College St.  Ashley Bramblett will be serving as our start 

up pastor.  The Deacons have made a recommendation 

that we ordain Ashley to the gospel ministry.  This will 

take place Sunday, July 16th at 6:00 PM in the church 

sanctuary. 

ALUMINUM CANS 

Just wanted to say thank you to everyone who has brought 

their aluminum cans to the church.  Please remember  

that you may bring your bagged cans to the church and 

leave them at the office door in the grass area across the 

sidewalk from the garbage cans. 

    

Thank You Notes 



Dear Friends at Pleasant Grove Baptist Church: 

It is with grateful appreciation that your Tennessee 

Baptist Children’s Homes acknowledges your gift of 

$1,663.00.  Your partnership is invaluable to the mission 

and ministry of TBCH as we “minister the love of Jesus 

Christ to children and families in crisis.” Because of the 

faithful support of churches like yours we are able to 

reach the children across Tennessee who are in need of the 

life changing touch of Jesus Christ.   
 

Thank you again for you concern for the least of these.  

Without the direct giving of our churches, this ministry 

would not be possible. 

I appreciate you,  

Greg McCoy, President/Treasurer 

Homebound Ministry 

August 6th will begin the next rotation for this year’s 

Homebound Member of the week program. Sending cards 

to our homebound members is a very meaningful and 

most appreciated way of sharing our Christian love with 

these members and letting them know they are always 

remembered.  Thank you for your support of this 

ministry. 

We Need Your HelpWe Need Your HelpWe Need Your HelpWe Need Your Help    

If you have moved recently or have changed your 

telephone number, please contact the church office at 977-

1526 and provide us the updated information.  This not 

only helps us in the office, but also provides this 

information for your Deacon.   

 

SermoSermoSermoSermonnnn    RevieRevieRevieReviewwww    

If you would like to review one of the Sunday or 

Wednesday sermons, you may do so by going to 

pgbctn.org.  You will see a video link near the top of the 

page.  Click on it and select the date you want to review.  

    

PGBC Cookbooks 

If anyone is interested in purchasing a 1998 Edition of the 

PGBC “Table Treasures” Cookbook, please contact the 

office.  The cost per cookbook is $20.00. The office is open 

Monday - Friday, 8:30 AM - 2:30 PM.  

 

ReminderReminderReminderReminder    
Please place your used Sunday school literature in the 

boxes outside the Sunday school office.  The literature is 

sent to Edwin Hodges’ Ministries to be distributed to Bible 

schools, churches, missionaries, and individuals 

worldwide.  

 

Teacher Appreciation 
We will be having our teacher appreciation banquet on 

Sunday, August 13th, following the 10:45 AM worship 

service.  This is for all Sunday morning and Wednesday 

night teachers.  Please be sure to sign up as this helps us 

with our food order.  Sign up sheet is located on the table 

in foyer hallway.   

CHURCH MEETINGS 

Business Meeting Sun. July 16th 7:00 PM 

Deacons’ Meeting Sun. July 23rd 4:30 PM 

Lord’s Supper 

Service 

Sun. July 30th Both AM 

Services 

WMU Meeting Wed. Aug. 2nd 6:30 PM 

Trustees’ Meeting Mon. Aug. 14th 6:00 PM 

 

SeSeSeSeccccurity Volunteersurity Volunteersurity Volunteersurity Volunteers    

Sunday, July 16th 

1st Service & 

Sunday School 

Vernon Stephens & Josh Pfeiffer 

2nd Service Mike Morrell 
 

Please contact Vernon Stephens or turn in an “I Wish” 

card if you would be willing to volunteer. 
 


